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Question by: Jon Burden 
 
To the: Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Environment  
 
 
QUESTION 
 
 
“Would the Council please explain all of the projects that will be undertaken with the 
£3.8million recently provided by TfL?  There have been press reports about some of the 
projects, but I would like to know all of the projects that are being undertaken with this 
funding”. 
 


